.

From: Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 May 2022 13:25

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556
]

Lancashire

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2021/0556
Address of Development: 74 Higher Road and land to rear

Comments: | object to the above Planning Application for the demolition of 74Higher Rd. and construction of up to
123 houses to the rear. More traffic travelling through the restricted width road along Club Row will cause highway
related issues. Longridge and surrounding areas have enough new development. More open space and wildlife
corridors are needed, which the above plot of land ideally lends itself to.



